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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 
2nd Wednesday...BUNCO @ 6:30 PM 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Friday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 8 PM 
Aug 3...Steak Dinner w/WORKING MEN  
Aug 10...Dinner w/NO BAND 
Aug 11...Gary Lake Fish Tacos w/ROOSTER ENVY 
Aug 17...Dinner w/BROWN SUGAR  
Aug 24..Dinner w/SHOWDOWN 
Aug 31...WOTM Dinner & CORNHOLE 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

HOMEMADE FISH TACOS 
BY GARY & CINDY LAKE 

(IN THE PARK) 
 

DINNER 4  -  ??  
BAND FROM 6-10 PM 

Rooster Envy  
(Rock & Country) 



 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                  Allan Kossab 
2 Year Trustee                       VACANT 
3 Year Trustee                 John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms       Pete Street 
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       Dave Connors  
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Sherry Eide       760-576-1333 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   Yvonne Stone 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Leslie  
Member       Brittany Fleck       

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Terry Hache 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-19) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-18) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-19) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-19) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-18) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

          Well July is almost over and A new Month is 
around the corner. 

           I want to thank everyone that helped with the 
rummage sale in June. we didn't do as well as I would 
of liked, but every little bit helps the lodge. We donated 
all the things that were left over to our sister Lodge in 
Kearney Mesa for their rummage in August. 

          Our 4th July Picnic in the middle of the week was 
a great success. the 78lb Pig turned out great for our 
pulled pork, thanks to Dave Connors, Bobby G., Brian, 
Cassie and myself, staying up all night and watching 
the Rotisserie. I also want to thank all the women of the 

moose for all the wonderful side dishes and the great Baked Goods. Really feel 
proud of our lodge for stepping up with all the help we had. 

Biggest picnic we have had in years! everyone had a great time.. 

          We just got back from New Orleans and learned a lot. One of the most     
important things in making our Lodge successful is to put our differences aside 
and support our lodge. We are all Brothers and sisters of this lodge. You don't 
have to volunteer to cook, although we could use more cooks.  You can help in 
other ways, like attending the dinners and the bands by filling up the dance floor 
with dancers.  

          Donations and tips are always welcomed at the Lodge and our Cooks,     
Bartenders and Bar Managers are all volunteers.  They don't get paid, so you can 
help by supporting them and letting them know you appreciate them. 

         We are raising money for the parking lot repair and the Social Quarters is in 
need of a Serious face lift. We want people to say, you should go to the Escondido 
Moose Lodge it really looks clean inside and out and they have a Great Park. 

         The District Picnic was July 28th.  The food was free to all members and     
tasted really good and the FREE Beer wasn’t bad either.   Thank you to all the  
Escondido members that showed up.  It was a great time to meet other members 
from the Lemon Grove, Kearny Mesa and Mira Mesa Lodges.  If you didn’t come 
because you thought it was too hot, you missed a great time, and don’t forget, we 
always have a great breeze blowing under our oak trees. 

          We will be having a State of the Lodge meeting on Thursday, August 30th at 
6:30.  The Women of the Moose Board and the Men's Board will be there to       
answer any of your questions and or complaints.  We will have a spaghetti and 
meatball dinner prior to the meeting.  Let’s fill the social quarters! This is your 
lodge, don’t complain at the bar, bring your concerns out in the open and let’s get 
them resolved!  Working to a common goal is the only way to make our Lodge 
the best in our District. 

          Thank you all very much for the support you have already given to Lydia 
and myself.  We feel grateful for your support. 

 

Fraternally yours 

Phil Persails 

Governor 

                



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

Co-workers, 

 

          July was a great month, we had a lot of activities, starting with our 4th of 
July Picnic. It was a Great success!  We had over 125 members and guests present.  
Phil Persails and a crew of volunteers cooked a Pig on a rotisserie; it was quite a 
sight. 

          Want to thank all the Women Of The Moose who helped with the set up 
and side dishes; there wasn't a drop of food left. Thank you Duffy for the Music, 
everyone had a great time.  The Bake Sale was also a great success, thank you 
Glenda and Terrie for Chairing the bake sale.  

          On nights with no activities or bands, we have had Corn Hole Tournaments 
and Pizza Parties in the Social Quarters.  Don’t knock it if you haven’t tried it, it is harder than it looks, but lots 
of laughs. 

          On July 10th the International Moose Convention started in New Orleans. We learned a lot and had a 
great time even though it was very hot and humid. Our evenings were fun and a time for all of us to get     
together and go over the day's events.  The best surprise at the convention was the announcement of the new 
California/Nevada Deputy Grand Regent.  Wait for it!!!   What a shock when CHARLY PAPP was called out 
in the opening session of the Women of the Moose. Congratulations, Charly, no one deserves it more. You 
earned it. 

         We had our second WOTM meeting of the month on Thursday, July 26th.  We swore in our new Jr.    
Graduate Regent, Yvonne Stone, who recently moved to Winchester from New York, and joined our Chapter.  
She will be fulfilling her year as JGR on her road to earn her College of Regents degree.  Welcome to             
Escondido!   Since the Lodge is now closed on Monday, we also voted to move BUNCO to the 2nd Wednesday 
of the month for the next few months.  We’ll re-evaluate it after the holidays and see how it is working. 

          Just a note to our much appreciated cooks...it would be really helpful if you waited just a while for the 
dishes to dry so you could put them away.  Just think how great it would be if when you came in to cook, you 
wouldn’t  have to take the time to put all the dishes away before you could start to cook.   If everyone did this 
it would make it so much better for the next cook crew.  Thanks so much for the time you've volunteered over 
the years. We really do appreciate all of you, and your help means so much to the lodge. 

          See you at the Succulent Plant Party on August 4th in the park (See flyer).  Followed by Gary & Cindy’s 
famous Beer Battered Fish Tacos in the park with Rooster Envy for the band on August 11th.  A fun evening in 
the park under our beautiful trees and evening lights! 

 

Fraternally Yours 

Lydia Persails 

Senior Regent 

 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

                    We’ve had a couple unofficial rides this month.  Every ride is a great ride! 

            We did spruce up the horseshoe pits in time for the 4th of July picnic.  Those that used the pits seemed to     
enjoy themselves on the 4th and again at the District 23 picnic on July 28th.  We’re still  pricing out the cost of making a    
permanent structure cover over the keg bar by the horseshoe pits.  We hope to have something on that by the Labor Day 
picnic.   

        Moose Riders as well as Lodges and Chapters are donating Tommy Moose and Rosie Moose to the Shriner ’s 
Hospital in Pasadena.  We plan on donating too and Territory Manager Jim Waggoner will be delivering them to Pasadena 
for all the Southern Lodges, Chapters and Rider groups.   

    Our next meeting will be August 5th, which will be my last meeting as President of the Escondido Moose       
Riders.  I will be heading to Spain shortly thereafter, to meet up with my bride to be.  Elections for new officers will be held in 
September.  If you are interested in an Officer position, please plan on attending the meeting at 10 AM on August 5th. 

                     As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge .  Look for a      
monthly  special burger , like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Check the week at a 
glance for the special of the month).   

Until Next Time, 

Dogman Mark Castillero  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, July 28th, Liz Crewdson attended the District 23 Picnic and had so many jeans and socks donations, she filled her Jeep and 

had to come back on Sunday to pick up the remaining donations! 

Thank you to  all that donated jeans and socks for Veteran’s Village.  Out of all the participating Lodges/Chapters in District 23,     

Escondido donated so much more than the others.  Veteran’s Village and the Veteran’s in need were so very grateful for your donations.  

Thank you for your participation and for valuing our Veterans. 





  



 

 

 

 

 

 





 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 
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STAY INFORMED! 

DO WE HAVE YOUR  

CORRECT EMAIL OR 

Lazy Days of Summer! 


